

Date: - 01-01-2025

## Circular

## Dear Students,

We warmly welcome you to Semester 4 of the academic year! As you continue your journey toward academic excellence, we are excited to see you evolve both personally and professionally. This semester brings new challenges, opportunities, and experiences that will contribute to your growth.

We wish you all the best in this new semester, and look forward to seeing all that you will accomplish.

We encourage all students to pay their fees promptly to avoid any disruptions in their academic activities.

Payment Methods: Through online ERP System

## **Important Notes:**

- Dates of fees payment is from 01-01-2025 to 20-01-2025
- Late payments will attract a penalty of ₹20 per day after the due date.
- Ensure that you keep a copy of the payment receipt for future reference.
- If you have any queries or concerns regarding the fee structure, please contact the Accounts Department at [8799144658].
- Fees recommend by FRC will be applicable as per the rules.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Warm regards,

Registrar,

Gyanmanjari Innovative University.